
Notice of Exhibit Relocation 

Dear Valued Patrons, 

We are excited to announce that our highly anticipated exhibit, "Echoes of the Past," will be 

relocating to a new space within the museum. 

Effective March 15, 2024, the exhibit will be moved to the West Gallery. This new location 

will provide an enhanced experience for our visitors with improved accessibility and more 

interactive displays. 

We invite you to join us for the grand reopening on March 20, 2024, featuring a special guided 

tour and refreshments. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to welcoming you to the new exhibit 

location! 

Sincerely, 

Your Museum's Name 

Museum Director 


